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SACRAMENT OF MATRIMONY 

Active registered parishioners should contact the 
Pastor at least six Months in advance of the date. 
 

BAPTISM 

Please email the  office. 
 

LAST SACRAMENTS AND SICK CALLS 

Please contact the office.  In an emergency    
requiring Extreme Unction or Viaticum please 
call 267-6123. 

MASS SCHEDULE 
 

Sunday              8:00 am (Low Mass) 
            10:00 am (Missa Cantata) 

Mon, Tues & Thurs   7:00 am 
Wed & Fri  6:00 pm 
Saturday   9:00 am 
Holy Days  Check Bulletin 
 

SACRAMENT OF PENANCE (Confession) 

Friday   5:30 pm 
Saturday   8:30 am 
Sunday   7:30 & 9:30 am 
 

Any time by appointment. 



SACRED HEART PARISH March 19, 2023 

 MASS INTENTIONS  

FOR THE WEEK 

Image:  Giovanni Lanfranco, 1620-23 
The Miracle of Loaves and Fishes 
 
SUMMARY OF UPCOMING EVENTS 
3/20-23     Parish Lenten Mission 
3/23      High School Theology 
3/24          Troops of St. George Meeting 
4/5            Militia of St. Joseph 
4/13          High School Theology 
 

MASS REQUESTS 
If you desire a Mass to be celebrated for a particular 
intention, please place the offering along with the 
specific intention in writing in an envelope clearly 
marked Mass Intention and place it in the collection 
basket.  For intentions for a specific individual, make 
sure to specify whether the person is living or deceased.  
If deceased, please provide the anniversary of death so 
that, schedule permitting, a requiem mass may be said on 
that day. Alternatively, you can approach the pastor or 
bring or mail the request to the church. We do not 
accept telephoned or emailed requests.    
 
 
 

Please join your fellow parishioners for  
coffee and donuts after the 8:00 AM Mass on the first 

Sunday of the month, or after the 10:00 AM  Mass on the 
first and third Sundays of the month.  This is also the 

time to visit our small lending library of good  
Catholic books and media.  This is located on the first 

floor of the school building (Classroom #5). 
 

Blessing of religious objects takes place after Mass on 
the third Sunday of every month. Please leave your  

objects on the designated table in the school basement. 

Sunday 
Mar. 19 

8:00 AM 
10:00 AM 

Fourth Sunday of Lent 
 
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Malfait + 
Pro Populo 

Monday 
Mar. 20 
 

6:00 PM 

St. Joseph, Spouse of the Blessed Virgin 
Mary, Confessor, and Patron of the Univer-
sal Church 
 
William & Veronica Harris + 

Tuesday  
Mar. 21 
 

6:00 PM 

Feria of Lent 
 
 
Alexander Pfeiffer 

Wednesday 
Mar. 22 
 

6:00 PM 

Feria of Lent 
 
 
Dan DeLaGrange + 

Thursday 
Mar. 23 

   
6:00 PM 

Feria of Lent 
 
 
Jera Sallier 

Friday 
Mar. 24 
 

6:00 PM 

Feria of Lent 
 
 
John Kuhn + 

Saturday 
Mar. 25 
 

9:00 AM 

Annunciation of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
 
 
Deceased members of the Miller Family 

Sunday 
Mar. 26 

8:00 AM 
10:00 AM 

Passion Sunday 
 
Pope Francis 
Pro Populo 



PLEASE SUPPORT MORNING STAR CAMP 
INDIANA! 
Plans for a 3-day 3-night girls’ camp run by the Slaves of 
the Immaculate Heart of Mary Sisters at Pokagon State 
Park in Angola, Indiana are underway! The camp, 
scheduled for September 13-16, 2023, will include daily 
Mass, crafts, athletic activities, and religious 
instruction.  To keep registration costs reasonable, we 
are seeking additional financial support for this effort. 
Many thanks to those who have already contributed!  
If you are interested in supporting this endeavor, further 

information will be available in the hall after both Masses 

on Sunday, March 19, or you can contact Barbara at 

bpestritto@gmail.com.  Donations will go towards the 

purchase of food and supplies, fees for the rental of the 

camp facility, the Sisters’ expenses, and to help us 

provide funding for girls who otherwise may not be able 

to attend.  May God Bless you for your generosity! 
 

+FRIDAYS OF LENT+:  
We are offering a simple meatless supper on the Fridays 
of Lent (March 3, 10, 17, 24 and 31) following Stations 
of the Cross at 6:00 pm and Mass at 6:30 pm.  The 
Church will provide drinks and some of the food but we 
need people to pitch in and sign up to bring 
DESIGNATED FOOD on the menu.  There are 
detailed SIGN UP SHEETS for all six Fridays of Lent 
on a blue clipboard on the table by the west entrance 
that specify what kind of dish to bring. THIS IS NOT A 
REGULAR TYPE OF POTLUCK – NO DESSERTS 
AND ONLY BRING FOOD DESIGNATED ON 
THE SIGN UP SHEETS. Please sign up to bring a dish 
on as many Fridays as you can! Contact person: Cate @ 
260-402-7740 
 

CHILDREN CHOIR CHANT CLASS 
In an effort to provide the Church for future generations 
and for your children’s cultural education, our choir 
director will be conducting a regular chant class.  In 
order to sing at the Mass, one must attend at least one of 
the sessions; Thursday 12:30pm and Saturday 10am. 
Please enroll any of your children ages 8-13, by 
contacting, Ryan Kennedy 
ryankennedyorganist@gmail.com  
 

 

 

 

 

 

ST JOSEPH’S TABLE 
On March 19 during coffee and doughnuts, there will be 
a table with special foods in celebration of the feast of 
St. Joseph. Its origin comes from a Sicilian tradition in 
Medieval times. During a drought and famine in Sicily, 
the people  prayed to St. Joseph for aid, and rain came. 
After the harvest, in thanksgiving, the people prepared a 
table of special foods to honor St. Joseph and share with 
the poor.  This St. Joseph’s table has became an annual 
tradition. Please join us in the basement to celebrate the 
feast of St. Joseph! 
 
TEACHING OPPORTUNITY 
Catholic schools across the country are boldly reclaiming 
authentic Catholic education in their classrooms, putting 
Christ at the center again. They are fighting back against 
a culture that wants to lead another generation astray. 
They need faithful Catholic men and women ready to 
join the fight. If you are ready to teach, interested, or just 
a little curious about opportunities in great schools in 
every state, let us know at arcadiaed.com/connect. Come 
explore joining a growing community of young and 
faithful teachers. If you’re a sincere Catholic, you qualify! 
No teaching license or education degree required. Send a 
direct inquiry to: gpfeifer@arcadiaed.com.  
 
DIACONATE ORDINATIONS 
March 25 will be the Diaconate Ordinations for the 
seminarians of Our Lady of Gaudelupe in Denton, 
Nebraska. Please remember the Ordinandi in your 
prayers, especially Christoper Eichman, a parishioner of 
Sacred Heart. 
 

Deaconite Ordinandi: Jeremy Chua, Stephen Wetzel, 
Anthony Fill, Brian Myers, Samuel Florance, Matthew 
Kane, Jacob Kasak, Benjamin Feuerborn, Joseph Duffy, 
Christopher Eichman, Charles Ohotnicky. 
 
PARISH LENTEN MISSION 
The Trials Of The Wilderness, - ”Forty years I was wearied by 
that generation.” - Psalm 94:10 
On March 20-23, Fr. Savoie will give a series of Lenten 
sermons on the Trials of Israelite journey through the 
Wilderness.  Sermons will be following a 6pm Mass and 
will be around 45min long. 
Please note: there will be no morning Masses this  
week due to the mission. 

Fourth Sunday of  Lent 


